A new professional college will be opened with the support of
company “Agaris Shagari” and “UN Developing Fond”

02 June 2016

A new professional college will be opened in Kareli municipality, Village Agara. Any interested citizen
will be able to study in the college. Kareli municipality government is going to rehabilitate college
building and finance two educational programs out of three. The Government’s idea is supported by the
company “Agaris Shagari” and “UN Developing Fond”. Rehabilitation working process was inspected
by the active Governor of Shida Kartli, loseb Okromelidze and Kareli Governor Zaza Guliashvili.

“This project is the result of cooperation between private, international and public sectors. The project
gives possibilities for the inhabitants to acquire some new professional skills. The company “Agaris
Shagari” is going to employ dignitary graduated students in the company.”- mentioned loseb
Okromelidze.

Professional company will help interested citizens to acquire turner, welder and electrician professions.
After the end of the courses graduated students will be given confirming certificates of the specialty.
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